

James J. Fox, MD, FACC
Daniel S. Pacifico, MD, FACC
Jason A. Heckendorn, DO, FACC
Martin A. Espinosa Ginic, MD, FACC
Robert J. Pohl, PA-C
Jason L. Gursky, APRN
Kristen L. Easey, PA-C
Oksana A. Dovgopolyi, APRN
Beth Doty, PA-C
Lance E. Robbins, PA-C
Katelynn M. Sak, APRN

Dear Patient,

Thank you for choosing Florida Cardiac Consultants as your cardiology practice. Your health is very important to us and we look forward to working with you to achieve the best care and outcome possible.

On your initial visit to our office, we ask that you print and complete the following forms from our website:

- Medical records release form
- HIPAA notice of privacy form
- Personal information form
- Patient financial responsibility form

Please also bring your insurance cards and a photo ID. Please bring all current medications that you are taking including aspirin, over-the-counter medications, vitamins and supplements, in a bag with you to your visit.

Thank you again for entrusting your care to Florida Cardiac Consultants. Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact our office. Our professional and friendly office staff will do everything they can to ensure your visit is as comfortable as possible.

Sincerely,

Physicians and Staff